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Ridgemoor Blvd Off-System Bridge Replacement over Brooker Creek 445437-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Bridge

Replacement
Phase Design
Limits between Pine

Ridge Blvd and
Tarpon Woods
Blvd

Length 130 feet
County Pinellas
Design Cost $950,000

Contact Information
Design Manager
Kara Van Etten
813-975-6057
Kara.VanEtten@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project will replace the existing bridge on Ridgemoor Boulevard
between Pine Ridge Blvd and Tarpon Woods Blvd in the East Lake
area of Pinellas County. 

This project is currently in the design phase.

Construction is anticipated in 2025.


